

# t. Peter's C of E Academ





**Edition No.242** 

W/C: 15th January 2024

newsletter@st-peters.notts.sch.uk

http://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/

@StPetersEB

Useful information (term dates, times, etc.) Click here

Future Dates: these are on our partner Newsletter – Weekly at a Glance Click here

### O Lord, bless our school, help us to Take Care of ourselves, each other, the world and with our work.



**Amen** 

Our House Teams ~ Our Christian Distinctiveness Striving for Life in all its fullness John 10:10



Click on the hands to take you to a video of our school take care prayer in sign language.

## Message from Mr Tomlinson

#### **Outstanding recognition for Phonics**

This week East Bridgford St Peter's received a letter from The Rt Hon Damian Hinds, Minister of State for School Standards of United Kingdom. The letter recognised our

outstanding Phonics outcomes for 2023. Well done to our children, parents and EYFS / KS1 team. A big thank you to our PTFA for our new phonics books and the future legacy they are already



GOV.UK

The Rt Hon Damian Hinds MP -GOV.UK

Damian Hinds was appointed Minister of State (Minister of State for Schools) at the Department for Education on 13 Novemb...

#### Parents Evening dates, now confirmed. Save the dates.

### Wednesday 20<sup>th</sup> March & Thursday 21<sup>st</sup> March 2024. 3.30pm – 6.30pm

We look forward to seeing our parents/carers. You will have the opportunity to look at your child's work and leave a motivational and positive feedback form. Time slot selections will be sent out in due course.

#### **Rotakids**

This week a handful of our Year 5 children have been selected to become a Rotakid. All children in Year 5 were offered this opportunity to put themselves forward and from this pool of children, Rotakids were selected by Mr Tomlinson. Over the next two terms they will become **Environmental Champions.** Watch this space.



https://

www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/

rotakids/ take a look at the link to see what previous Rotakids got up to.

#### **Anti-bullying strategy 2024**

At this link (see below), we have created a draft Anti-bullying strategy. We invite parents/carers to offer their input and ideas to be considered before being put forward to governors in March. Between, 19 January and 9 February 2024 we would like parents/carers to offer their thoughts on the anti-bullying strategy. Please email your suggested comments and/or highlighted comments on the downloadable Word document itself. <a href="https://">https://</a> www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/have-your-say/

Future Dates/Useful information - links at the top of the page.

Thank you for your continued support. We value your trust in us. Don't let issues grow. Stay safe. Stay connected. Take Care. Mr Tomlinson. Head Teacher



## Polite Reminder



Safeguarding - Please can we remind parents/carers when picking up children at the end of the day that we have a one way system in operation. Only those

who have difficulty going up the steps, should exit back through the big blue gates.

We need to be able to get the long line of children going to the bus, safely on board. We appreciate your support with this.

Celebrating 160 years!

EAST BRIDGFORD
ST. PETER'S ACADEMY
4th January 1864
4th January 2024

If you or your family have memories or photos you are happy to share from St. Peter's please get in touch newsletter@st-peters.notts.sch.uk. Thank you.

Our history section of the school website <a href="https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/school-history/">https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/school-history/</a> will be updated soon as more photos have been found and to include the memories and photos that are being received.

















## Y6 Art

Year 5 and 6 have been learning about Inuit printing and the technique of stenciling and its place in Inuit culture. Here are Y6 creating a series of prints.









# Y5 Art

Year 5 and 6 have been learning about a project called The Enchanted Owl by artist Kenojuak Ashevak. They have then explored a range of bold colour combinations.



















### Drinks and cakes after school on Friday

East Bridgford Guides are raising money for a trip to Girlguiding HQ in London at the end of the February, and we will be selling hot and cold drinks, cakes and snacks by the Scout Hut at

3.30pm on Fridays starting next week. We would be really grateful if you could drop by and support us! Prices will be 50p or £1.

Thank you!

Mrs Willis, Chloe, Lani, Nancy, Molly and Alicia





Please email: newsletter@st-peters.notts.sch.uk





Patience / Peace / Listening / **Conscience** 

**Meeting a personal challenge** Philippians 4.13

How have you been patient this week?



Well done George for achieving his Stage 4 swimming badge. He has persevered, and he is excited to be moving to the next stage. We are very proud of how hard he has worked in

Stage 4.

Well done Mia and Emme on your first league football match, drawing 3-3. We are all very proud of you

www

Love from your Mummies and Daddies xx

